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9th February 2024 – weekly bulletin 
 

Working Together for Excellent Attendance. 
 
Well done to Sycamore Class who had the best attendance this week with 
96.5% attendance! 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Update on school meals 

Please return meal ordering sheets for the 5 weeks between half term and Easter  

If you did not receive meal order sheets please contact the school office for a replacement set. 

If you have received an allergens sheet, please complete this ASAP. 

Our contract with School Grid and Dolce ends today.  Please settle any outstanding amounts with 

School Grid.  If you are in credit with School Grid, please contact them to request a refund. 

PLEASE DO NOT PLACE ANY MORE MEAL ORDERS ON SCHOOL GRID. 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..

Oak Residential 

We are currently completing Risk Assessments etc. for Carlton Lodge Residential which takes place on  
18th – 22nd March 2024.  There will be a meeting on Monday 12th February at 5pm on Teams. Link to 
follow. 

• Please complete the paperwork that is being sent home and return it to school ASAP. 
 

• Please check that your payments and make sure they are up to date as the payments fall into 
this financial year in the school budget. 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
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Smarty Art 
 
Mrs Ashford will continue Smarty Art classes after half term, on the following Wednesdays - 21/28 February 
and 6/13/20 March. 
The cost is £7 per session for 5 weeks, so £35.00 total. 
  
For children who currently attend and want to continue, please give permission and pay online at 
ParentPay.com.  If you require childcare after 4.15pm please book with Mrs Clayton. 
  
If your child no longer wants to attend, please tell Mrs Lee in the school office so that the amount can be 
removed from your ParentPay account. 
 
If your child does not currently attend but would like to, please speak to Mrs Lee. 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
We have lots of numbers available in our Monthly Number Lottery.  For just £5.00 per month, you can be in 
a monthly draw to win £50.00. Parents, grandparents and family friends are all invited to buy a number. 
 
The following numbers are available, if your favourite number is listed perhaps you should consider signing 
up!!  Please contact Mrs Lee for a standing order form to subscribe. 
 
1  3   4   5   7   8  10   11   13   14   16   17  18   20   21   23   24   26  27   29   30   32  33  34   35   38 40 41 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Thank you to our families for collecting so promptly when Movie Night was cancelled. The children enjoyed 
their last day and the movies on Friday instead. Thank you to FROGS for their support, as always with these 
events. 
 
We hope that you all have a wonderful half-term – stay safe and have some well-earned rest! 
 
We will see you on Monday 19th February 2024. 
 
Reminder: If you have a concern about the welfare of a pupil outside of school term-time/ the school day, the 
number to use to make a referral to the Emergency Duty Team is 0300 131 2 131 or by seeking advice from 
the Local Authority Designated Officer: Susan Crawford on 07813 005161. 
 
 
Have a great weekend! 
 

 
 
 

Mrs Zoe Ellis 
Executive Headteacher 


